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Correspondence as of November 15, 2024 

# Subject 

1. San Antonio Ave Dan Bruno



From: Tim OBrien
To: Marty Medina; Jennifer Leaver; Lolo Villagomez; Lynn Molinari; Sarah Nabong; Board (@caltrain.com)
Subject: San Antonio Ave Dan Bruno
Date: Saturday, November 9, 2024 10:08:08 AM

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown
senders.

Marty
San Antonio Ave looks like is getting worse than better . Caltrain is neglecting their property and San  Bruno. Do
we need to contact the media or something else ? If You keep having the same approach nothing will change .
Please do something
Thank you

Tim O’Brien

Sent from my iPhone
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